
This Operational Alert is being issued pursuant to Section 20, GT&C, of EGT’s Tariff to notify 

shippers of planned maintenance impacting F-185 receipts located in EGT’s South Pooling Area. 

This maintenance will be effective November 18th, 2024 at 9:00 a.m. with an anticipated 

completion date and time of November 22nd, 2024 at 9:00 a.m.  

EGT will not be able to accept nominations from the following meters: 

• Waskom Plant Tailgate (805228) 

• Amoco Blocker  (29008) 

• Ben J. Jarvis   (29031) 

• Brandy Branch   (29022) 

• Cullen Heirs F-185  (29038) 

• EMP Line AU IC F-185  (29024) 

• CEFS to CEGT F-185  (29025) 

• Sandridge (National Energy) (29035) 

• Hudman #2 CP   (29002) 

• Gregg County IC #2  (29037) 

• Gregg County IC #1   (29036) 

• Willow Springs IC (Gilmer) (12134) 

• North Tatum Field IC  (29020) 

• Cullen Heirs   (29013) 

• Cullen Heirs CTP  (13419) 
 
EGT will update this posting should any details change before or during this maintenance. 

If you have any questions concerning this alert, please contact your Scheduling Representative.   

 


